
From: David Pyle [mailto:david.pyle@torchlightpr.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 5:44 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: Reference Proposed Change # 297 to rezone a section of the Broadmoor Golf Course to IG2-
Industrial  
 
Hi all, 
 
Name: David Pyle 
Address: 2220 NW Johnson St, Portland, OR, 97210 
 
I wanted to chime in to voice my opinion on the issue. While rezoning this area may be tempting, 
it is your job to consider the impact to the entire area at-large. Residential homes and the 
surrounding natural areas will be unduly affected by this change. affecting both the quality of the 
life of Portland residents and potentially endangered wildlife areas.  
 
Please count my opinion as firmly opposed to rezoning the area to industrial. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
David 
 
 
David Pyle 
Creative Strategist 
971.533.5063 
www.torchlightpr.com 
 
 


